
Results of 2021 Annual General Meeting 

Cash Converters International Limited (ASX:CCV) advise that at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) held on 26 October 2021, all resolutions set out 

in the Notice of Meeting, to be voted upon at the meeting, were decided on a poll and passed. The Notice of Meeting was lodged with the Australian 

Securities Exchange (ASX) on 24 September 2021. 

The following information is provided in accordance with section 251AA(2) of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) and ASX Listing Rule 3.13.2. 

* Votes cast by a person who abstains on an item are not counted in calculating the required majority on a poll. 

Authorised for release by the Board of Cash Converters International Limited. 


